
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 32 Friday 7th June Our Leadership Team 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

   

 

 
At Mayfield we talk to our children about the 
value ‘Improve’.   

Let’s look at those things we do well and 
how we can improve to make them even 
better. Let’s also look at how we can improve 
those things we find tricky, and what we 
need to practise or do differently.  

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
10.6.24) 

Monday:  Gymnastics 

Tuesday:  Athletics 

Wednesday: Hockey 

Thursday: Football 

Friday: Volleyball 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A few weeks ago I shared that from 
September 2024, I will be Executive 
Headteacher, leading both Mayfield 
Primary School and East Crompton 
St George’s, our sister school. 

Each week I will spend some time 
at Mayfield and some time at St 
George’s. 

To enable me to lead two schools, 
we have increased the leadership 
capacity at both Mayfield and St 
George’s. Here is an outline of our 
new Mayfield leadership team. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We will have two Deputy 
Headteachers at Mayfield. One will 
be Mrs Davies, our current Deputy 
Headteacher, and Mr Roberts, who 
we appointed recently. 

We have also appointed Miss 
Alderson as our Assistant 
Headteacher, leading Early Years 
and KS1. 

Mrs Tyson will continue as SENDCO 
and Miss Davys and Miss Timperley 
as members of the leadership team. 
(See page 2)  

‘My final message to you is whatever 
your personal battle, be brave and 
face it. Every day is precious. Don’t 
waste a moment. In a world full of 

adversity, we must still dare to dream’. 
Rob Burrow CBE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Roberts has been 
appointed as our 
second Deputy 
Headteacher and will 
lead on the Quality of 
Education across 
school, but with a 
specific focus on KS2.  

He is an experienced 
leader, having been an 
Assistant Headteacher 
in Manchester for 10 
years.  

 

 

Miss Alderson, our 
current Early Years 
lead, has been 
appointed as 
Assistant 
Headteacher at 
Mayfield from 
September 2024. 

She will lead on the 
Quality of Education 
and Care across Early 
Years and Key Stage 
One.   

 

 
 

Miss Davys is a member of our 
Leadership Team and will be 
‘Quality of Education Link’ at 
KS2, lead Writing, Able and 
Talented, and develop teachers 
at the initial stages of their 
career as Induction Tutor and 
Professional Mentor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Mrs Carroll, our 
Business Manager, has 
been appointed as 
Executive Business 
Manager (Primary) in 
our Trust. 

She will continue as 
Business Manager for 
Mayfield, although she 
will work across other 
Trust primary schools 
some days each week. 

 

 

Mrs Tyson will continue as 
Mayfield’s Special Educational 
Needs and Disabilities Co-
ordinator (SENDCO) and 
member of our Leadership 
Team. She is an experienced 
teacher and leader, who many 
of you already know well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs Davies, as Deputy 
Headteacher, will lead on 
Safeguarding, Pastoral, 
Personal Development, 
Behaviour and Attitudes, 
Community / Partnerships. 

She will officially be              
Head of School when I 
am at St George’s. This 
means Mrs Davies is the 
named lead at Mayfield 
when I am not in our 
school. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 Miss Timperley is a member 
of our Leadership Team and 
will be ‘Quality of Education 
Link’ at EYFS and KS1, lead 
Maths and be school’s 
Mental Health and Well-
being lead. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Lennon Lowrey Isabella-Jayne Flannagan 

Nursery BB Fatima Zahra Jacob Sutcliffe 
Reception LA Lauren Nwaubaozor Frankie Grogan 
Reception PS Joshua Rose Elliana Landu 
Year One LH Evelyn Hill Lamaya Kerwin 

Year One WO Fletcher William Esme-Rose Unsworth 
Year Two HS Evie Milling Erin Mills 
Year Two SC Samantha Ajiwe Joseph Higgins 

Year Three ER Megan Rands Layla Smith 
Year Three ET Gracie Maher Hanif Miyaad 
Year Four JS Zackary Lawton Brodie Lovett 
Year Five JH Wealth Omoruyi Abigail Robb 
Year Six HD Riley Kershaw Jacob Jones 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Joshua Clegg & Alyssa Winterbottom  

Alara Idiguk & Eira Green 

Luna Wren Borland & Frankie Grogan  

Fathima Chisthy & Elliana Landu 

 

 

 

Lottie Gregg & Kobie Dorsette 

Leo Brown & Kaiden Royle 

Isla Binns & Rosie Reynolds 

Miriam Costa & Anaya Zeshan 

 

Charlie Snowden & Alaia Coutain 

Zavier Cunningham & Aviana McGarrell 

Ruby Knott & Oliver Miller 

Josh Milling & Carson Crossley 

Micheal Mullen-Akroyd & Elliot Cook 

 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

 

 

Amelia Atkin 

Mr 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

Daisy Kirkham 

 

  

   

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 92.8% 98.2% 
Nursery BB (1) 89.9% 99.1% 

Nursery BB 88.8% 98.4% 
Reception LA 90.9% 97.4& 
Reception PS 96.3% 96.3% 
Year One LH 91.0% 94.3% 

Year One WO 96.4% 98.6% 
Year Two HS 100% 100% 
Year Two SC 98.0% 100% 

Year Three ER 92.3% 97.7% 
Year Three ET 90.0% 99.0% 
Year Four JS 96.8% 98.2% 
Year Five JH 89.1% 97.9% 
Year Six HD 88.8% 99.1% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
10.6.24 New to Reception Parent Welcome 

meeting (See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24 New to Nursery Parent Welcome meeting 

(See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24* Golf tournament after school (Yr6) 
12.6.24 Nursery visit to Smithills Farm 
13.6.24 Yr5 Castleshaw residential (2 days) 
14.6.24 Reception visit to ‘Imagine That’. 
17.6.24 Sky Arts Week (Info to follow from Mrs 

Collier) 
18.6.24 Yr4 Linking Project (with Holy Rosary) 
19.6.24* Chaplain Ford assembly with KS2 
20.6.24* Singing Challenge at Brian Clarke (Info to 

follow from Mrs Heaton) 
21.6.24 Summer Fair 
24.6.24 Yr5 visit to Manchester Police Museum 
27.6.24 Yr3 – Trip to Magna 
28.6.24 Yr4 – Trip to Chester Zoo 
1.7.24* SEND Review Meetings (3.30-5.00pm) 

(Info to follow from Mrs Tyson) 
2.7.24 Yr3/4 Triathlon (Info to follow) 
3.7.24* Yr6 Business Fair. Open to parents 9.00-

10.30am and 2.00-3.00pm. (Info to follow 
from Miss Davys) 

4.7.24* Provisional ‘Move Up Day’ at Mayfield. 
Provisional Secondary Transition Day. 
(To be confirmed due to General Election) 

8.7.24 EYFS Sports Day – am  
KS1 Sports Day – pm  
(Info to follow from Mr Hayes) 

9.7.24 Yr6 SATs results 
9.7.24 Yr2 – George Street Chapel visit 
10.7.24* KS2 Sports Day (1.30-3.00pm) 
11.7.24* Guitar performance for parents (2.00-

3.00pm) (Info to follow from Mrs Heaton) 
12.7.24*  Oldham Library Author visit 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Waverley Blue 
 

2nd place 
 

Granite Green 

3rd place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

4th place 
 

Kingston Red 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 2HS 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

 Year 2SC 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 4JS 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I have started this half-term with a brilliant attitude to 
learning’. 

‘I show appreciation of the learning environment 
around me’. 

 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Aziza Saddique 
Nursery BB 

 
Louis Frankland 

Reception LA 
 

Diezani Christopher 
Reception PS 

 
Logan Redfern 

Year One LH 
 

Emma Shaw 
Year One WO 

 
Oscar Dissington 

Year Two HS 
 

Evie Milling 
Year Two SC 

 
Freya Cattermole 

Year Three ER 
 

Junior Costa 
Year Three ET 

 
Gracie Maher 

Year Four JS 
 

Samuel Burtonwood-Heffron 
Year Five JH 

 
Lily-Rose Donoghue 

Year Six HD 
 

Raphael Adewole 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

 

 

 


